
Job Announcement – Head Girls Lacrosse Coach​
Sheldon High School – Eugene, Oregon​
July 14, 2025 

Sheldon High School Girls Lacrosse is seeking a qualified and enthusiastic Head Coach to lead our program 
for the 2026 season. 

Sheldon has a proud tradition of excellence, with the team consistently ranking first or second in the South 
Conference over the past six years. The team has produced multiple graduates who have gone on to compete 
at the collegiate level. Our program benefits from a strong culture of positivity, teamwork, dedicated peer athlete 
leadership, and community and parent support. 

Ideal candidates will demonstrate: 

●​ A track record of coaching success and commitment to positive player development. 
●​ Strong leadership and communication skills. 
●​ High ethical and professional standards. 
●​ The ability to serve as a positive role model for student-athletes. 
●​ Excellent organizational and time management skills. 
●​ A thorough knowledge of lacrosse, skill development, and effective coaching techniques. 
●​ A commitment to supporting academics, health, and well-being for all players. 

Season Details:​
The Oregon Girls Lacrosse Association (OGLA) season runs from early March through mid-May. Practices are 
typically held five evenings per week starting in March, with games beginning mid-March. The Head Coach will 
be supported by assistant coach(es) and a team manager. As a club team governed by the Sheldon Lacrosse 
Board, the program offers significant logistical resources to help the coaching staff focus on player development 
and team success. 

Requirements:​
Candidates must fulfill all OGLA and Eugene School District 4J requirements. 

Application Process:​
The position will remain open until filled. Interviews for the most highly qualified candidates are planned for 
August 2025.  Interested applicants should submit a resume and a letter of interest to:​
Amy McCormick and Eric Alexander at sheldongirlslacrosse@gmail.com 



 

 


